
 

 

Relevant Information 
Medellin, February 11th, 2019 

 
 
 
With respect to the information disclosed by some media, EPM is allowed to inform that to date its 

administrators have not been notified of the opening of a disciplinary investigation by the Attorney 

General's Office, on the occasion of the environmental impact caused to the Cauca river, as a result 

of the closure of gate No. 1 of the Ituango project. 

At the appropriate opportunity, EPM will inform the market in accordance with current regulations 

on relevant information. 

 

 
 
 
 


